
March 2, 2022 
 
Dear IRS Tax Exempt Representative: 
 
The Nevada Indian Commission, an integral part of the Governor’s Cabinet, and 
state agency created by statute in 1965, commits to support the expedited 
reinstatement of the Inter-Tribal Council of Nevada, Inc. (ITCN), tax exempt status 
as a 501c3 nonprofit Native American organization, as soon as possible. 
 
ITCN is the governing body of the 27 Tribal nations within the state of Nevada, and 
provide much needed social service programs, resources, and assistance to our 
tribal communities.  Since their inception in 1966, they have promoted the welfare, 
health, education, and advocacy for critical tribal issues impacting our tribal 
citizen. 
 
Therefore, we support the request for expedited approval of the Form 1023: 
Application for Recognition of Exemption for ITCN because we value our 
partnership with the organization and our sovereign Tribal governments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SM 
NIC 


